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December 3, 1982

Mr. J. G. Keppler, Regional Administrator
Office of Inspection and Enforcement,

Region III
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, lilinois 60137

Dear Mr. Keppler:

DOCKET NO. 50-266 ;

LICENSEE EVENT REPORT NO. 82-022/0lT-0
'

POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 1

Enclosed is Licensee Event Report No. a2-022/0lT-0
(a 14-day follow-up report) with an attachment wnich provides
a description of an event reportable in accordance with
Technical Specification 15.6.9.2.A.3, " Abnormal degradation
discovered in fuel cladding, reactor coolant pressure boundary,
or primary containment."

This Licensee Event Report was not completed within
the required 14-day period because it was delayed until all the
foreign objects were retrieved and repairs completed such that
a complete report could be filed. The last objects were retrieved
and final inspection performed late during the day of November 24,
1982 (the day before the Thanksgiving holiday weekend).

Very truly yours,

Y /
.

Assistant Vice President

C. W. Fay

Enclosure

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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